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HCR 56 Guillen

Honoring J. O. Barrera for his many years of service as Duval County 
Veterans Service Officer.

HCR 54 King, Tracy

Honoring the Hondo High School football team on its outstanding 2006 
season.

HCR 50 Hughes

Honoring Mark Taylor on his retirement as Wood County district 
attorney.

HCR 47 Isett, Carl

Commemorating the 50th anniversary of Lubbock Christian University.

HCR 44 Hardcastle

Congratulating Kelly Maben of Spur for setting a new arena record for 
barrel racing at the 2006 Wrangler National Finals Rodeo.

HCR 41 Isett, Carl

Honoring Whitney Wofford of Lubbock for winning the Bryan-College 
Station Super Championship Major Zone Tennis Tournament.

HCR 40 Isett, Carl

Honoring the Texas Tech women's cross country team for their 
performance in the 2006 NCAA championships.

HCR 39 Taylor / et al.

Honoring the winners of the Faithful Fathering Initiative in Texas' 
2006 Chick-Fil-A Dads Becoming Heroes Essay Contest.

HCR 34 Dunnam

Congratulating the Chilton Pirates for winning the 2006 Class A 
Division II state football championship.

HCR 32 Berman

Designating February 26 to February 27, 2007, as Tyler Days at the 
State Capitol.

HCR 31 Chisum

Congratulating Jimmy M. Ross of Quitaque on his election as president 
of the International Association of Lions Clubs for 2006-2007.

HCR 20 Hardcastle

Congratulating Jody Bellah of the R. A. Brown Ranch on winning the 2006 
Top Hand award at the Texas Ranch Roundup.

HCR 18 Hardcastle

Congratulating the R. A. Brown Ranch on winning the 2006 Texas Ranch 
Roundup.
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HR 124 Woolley

Congratulating Arthur Rudolph and Tommie Lynn Ayles of Pasadena on 
their 40th wedding anniversary.

HR 117 Raymond

Recognizing the HOSA program at the Dr. Dennis Cantu Health Science 
Magnet School in Laredo.

HR 110 Gallego

Honoring Paul Valenzuela for his service to Pecos County as county 
commissioner for Precinct 4.

HR 107 Gallego

Honoring Culberson County Judge John Conoly on his retirement from 
public office.

HR 103 Straus

Congratulating the San Antonio Public Library on its receipt of a 2006 
National Award for Museum and Library Service from the Institute of 
Museum and Library Services.

Honoring Maria Silguero of Robstown on her 94th birthday.

HR 102 Herrero

HR 101 Cook, Robby

Honoring James "Chick" Herrin on his induction into the International 
Lineman's Hall of Fame.

HR 98 Parker

Honoring Robin Fry of the Lewisville Independent School District on her 
selection as a TEA 2007 Regional Teacher of the Year.

HR 91 Brown, Fred

Congratulating Travis E. Nelson of Bryan on his 85th birthday.

HR 81 Brown, Fred

Recognizing the TALL X class of the Texas Agricultural Lifetime 
Leadership "TALL" program.

HR 78 Dutton / Taylor / Davis, John

Honoring Dr. Michael D. Griffin for his superlative achievements as 
NASA Administrator.

HR 77 Dunnam

Congratulating the Chilton Pirates for winning the 2006 Class A 
Division II state football championship.

HR 71 Hilderbran

Honoring Edward and Margaret Higgins of Center Point on their 60th 
wedding anniversary.

HR 66 Hilderbran

Honoring John and Jaye George of Kerrville on their 50th wedding 
anniversary.

HR 65 Hilderbran

Honoring Bruce and Jennie Motheral of Kerrville on their 50th wedding 
anniversary.
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HR 145 Alonzo

Honoring participants in the University of North Texas Roberto R. 
Alonzo Bilingual/ESL Education Scholars Program for 2007.

HR 144 Alonzo

Recognizing the 21st annual Grand Prairie Cinco de Mayo Celebration.

HR 143 Alonzo

Recognizing the 20th annual Grand Prairie Cinco de Mayo Celebration.

HR 142 Alonzo

Commemorating Cinco de Mayo, 2008.

HR 141 Alonzo

Commemorating Cinco de Mayo, 2007.

Recognizing National Crime Victims' Rights Week in 2008.

HR 140 Alonzo

HR 139 Alonzo

Recognizing the week of April 22 through April 28, 2007, as National 
Crime Victims' Rights Week.

HR 135 Alonzo

Honoring the life of Selena Quintanilla Perez on the 12th anniversary 
of her passing.

HR 134 Alonzo

Honoring the life of Cesar E. Chavez on March 31, 2008, the 81st 
anniversary of his birth.

HR 133 Alonzo

Honoring the life of Cesar E. Chavez on March 31, 2007, the 80th 
anniversary of his birth.

HR 132 Alonzo

Honoring the life of Cesar Chavez and recognizing the month beginning 
March 31, 2008, as Cesar Chavez Farmworker Appreciation Month.

HR 131 Alonzo

Honoring the life of Cesar Chavez and recognizing the month beginning 
March 31, 2007, as Cesar Chavez Farmworker Appreciation Month.

HR 130 Alonzo

Honoring the life of Benito Juárez on March 21, 2008, the 202nd 
anniversary of his birth.

HR 129 Alonzo

Honoring the life of Benito Juárez on March 21, 2007, the 201st 
anniversary of his birth.

HR 128 Alonzo

Honoring Oak Cliff on the occasion of the 105th anniversary of its 
annexation to Dallas.

HR 127 Alonzo

Honoring Oak Cliff on the occasion of the 104th anniversary of its 
annexation to Dallas.
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HR 181 Ortiz, Jr.

Honoring Delia Salazar of Corpus Christi on her 80th birthday.

HR 171 Veasey

Congratulating San Diego Chargers' running back LaDainian Tomlinson on 
being named the 2006 National Football League Most Valuable Player and 
honoring him for his community service.

HR 170 Veasey

Congratulating the Garden of Eden Neighborhood Association in Tarrant 
County on its receipt of the 2006 Grand Prize as Neighborhood of the 
Year from Neighborhoods, USA.

HR 168 Flynn

Honoring Marland and Linda Faye Poe of Caddo Mills on their 50th 
wedding anniversary.

HR 165 King, Phil

Congratulating barber Mike Manchack of Fort Worth on his retirement.

HR 154 Alonzo

Commemorating the 39th anniversary of the 1969 Crystal City student 
walkout.

HR 153 Alonzo

Commemorating the 38th anniversary of the 1969 Crystal City student 
walkout.

HR 152 Alonzo

Recognizing Diez y Seiz de Septiembre (Mexican Independence Day) for 
2008.

HR 151 Alonzo

Recognizing Diez y Seiz de Septiembre (Mexican Independence Day) for 
2007.

HR 150 Alonzo

Honoring former presidents of the Mexican American Democrats of Texas 
for 2008.

HR 149 Alonzo

Honoring former presidents of the Mexican American Democrats of Texas 
for 2007.

HR 148 Alonzo

Honoring Representative Irma Rangel and the fourth anniversary of the 
opening of the Irma Lerma Rangel Young Women's Leadership School in 
Dallas.

HR 147 Alonzo

Honoring Representative Irma Rangel and the third anniversary of the 
opening of the Irma Lerma Rangel Young Women's Leadership School in 
Dallas.

HR 146 Alonzo

Honoring participants in the University of North Texas Roberto R. 
Alonzo Bilingual/ESL Education Scholars Program for 2008.
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HR 222 Bohac

Congratulating Matthew Stephens of Houston on becoming an Eagle Scout.

HR 219 Paxton

Congratulating 10 schools in the McKinney Independent School District 
for being recognized by Texas Monthly magazine as among the best public 
schools in the state for 2006.

HR 218 Kolkhorst

Recognizing February 21, 2007, as Sheriffs' Association of Texas Day at 
the State Capitol.

HR 217 Kolkhorst

Recognizing February 28, 2007, as Washington County Day at the State 
Capitol.

Honoring Charles Dupre on his appointment as superintendent of the 
Pflugerville Independent School District.

HR 215 Strama / Dukes / Howard, Donna

HR 213 Martinez Fischer

Congratulating Rosa María González on her selection as 2006 Queen Huevo 
by the San Anto Cultural Arts, Inc., Board of Directors.

HR 199 Leibowitz

In honor of Dagan Ferrier's receipt of the Milken Family Foundation 
National Educator Award.

HR 198 Guillen

Honoring Angel Garza of San Ygnacio on his retirement from the Zapata 
County Commissioners Court.

HR 197 Flynn

Honoring Grand Saline Police Chief Dan Zajac for his service with the 
department.

HR 196 Flynn

Commemorating the 75th anniversary of the First Church of the Nazarene 
in Marshall.

HR 195 Flynn

Congratulating the Canton Lions Club on its 75th anniversary.

HR 194 Flynn

Honoring the ALERT Cadet program.

HR 192 Parker

Congratulating David Cole Pullig for earning the rank of Eagle Scout.

HR 188 Zedler

Recognizing the Mansfield ISD Board of Trustees on its first-place 
award in the 2006 Digital School Boards Survey.

HR 182 Dutton

Honoring Houston native Vince Young for being named the 2006 Associated 
Press NFL Offensive Rookie of the Year.



6

HR 68 Hilderbran

In memory of Phyllis Keidel of Kerrville.

HR 67 Hilderbran

In memory of Eldera Jenkins Vordenbaum of Kerrville.

HR 64 Hilderbran

In memory of former Kerr County Commissioner Glenn Holekamp of Comfort.

HR 63 Hilderbran

In memory of Lillian Tamsitt Condra of Boerne.

HR 62 Hilderbran

In memory of Dorothy Perkins Doran Fournier of Kerrville.

HR 61 Hilderbran

In memory of Keith Robert Heffington of Austin.

HCR 26 Gallego / Puente / Martinez Fischer / Menendez /


Castro / et al.

In memory of the Honorable Frank Madla of San Antonio.

HCR 23 Gallego / Dunnam / Naishtat / Coleman / Thompson /


et al.

In memory of the Honorable Ann Richards, 45th governor of Texas.

**********MEMORIAL RESOLUTIONS**********

HR 243 Zedler

Honoring Dr. Wendell Nedderman of Arlington for 50 years of service in 
Kiwanis International.

HR 241 Lucio III

Honoring former County Judge Gilberto Hinojosa of Brownsville on his 
outstanding public service.

HR 236 Martinez Fischer

Honoring Geronimo Rodriguez, Jr., for his contributions to politics and 
the Hispanic community.

HR 235 Martinez Fischer

Honoring Susana I. Aleman for her contributions as assistant dean for 
student affairs at The University of Texas at Austin School of Law and 
for her efforts in behalf of the greater Austin community.

HR 230 Paxton

Congratulating Glen Oaks Elementary School in McKinney on its 
designation as a No Child Left Behind--Blue Ribbon School.

HR 229 Paxton

Honoring Wolford Elementary School in McKinney on its selection as a No 
Child Left Behind--Blue Ribbon School.
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HR 212 Martinez Fischer

In memory of Robert J. Bernal of San Antonio.

HR 211 Martinez Fischer

In memory of John Addersley Campbell, Sr.

HR 210 Martinez Fischer

In memory of Audrey Perez Cantu of San Antonio.

HR 206 Farabee

In memory of U.S. Marine Sergeant Gary S. Johnston of Windthorst.

HR 176 Hughes

In memory of Bobby Delafield.

HR 175 Cook, Robby

In memory of Malcom Thomas, Sr., of Eagle Lake.

HR 138 Alonzo

In memory of Laura Canales of Kingsville, "La Reina de la Onda Tejana," 
on the third anniversary of her passing.

HR 137 Alonzo

In memory of Laura Canales of Kingsville, "La Reina de la Onda Tejana," 
on the second anniversary of her passing.

HR 136 Alonzo

Honoring the life of Selena Quintanilla Perez on the 13th anniversary 
of her passing.

HR 126 Martinez Fischer

In memory of Luis Augusto Moreno of San Antonio.

HR 121 Goolsby / King, Susan

In memory of Daniel Boone of Abilene.

HR 109 Gallego

In memory of longtime Del Rio resident Libbie Stool.

HR 108 Gallego / Goolsby

In memory of Gregg A. Cooke of Dallas.

HR 105 Gallego

In memory of William David Slaughter, Jr.

HR 87 Goolsby

In memory of Vidal M. Trevino, former state representative and 
superintendent of Laredo ISD.

HR 70 Hilderbran

In memory of Virginia Ann Jakovich Stehling of Kerrville.

HR 69 Hilderbran

In memory of Harvie Bird, Jr., of Kerrville.
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HR 248 McCall / Madden

In memory of Benjamin F. Thomas of Plano.

HR 247 Farabee

In memory of James E. Lane of Wichita Falls.

HR 233 Martinez Fischer

In memory of Thomas Cullin DeChant of San Antonio.

In memory of Charles A. James of Arlington.

HR 223 Zedler

HR 220 Hernandez

In memory of Jesus M. Abarca of Houston.

HR 216 Anderson

In memory of Maryasha Garelik of New York.

HR 214 Martinez Fischer

In memory of Hector X. Najar, Sr., of San Antonio.


